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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

Picton High School

A major project is underway to redevelop Picton 
High School. The redevelopment will provide new 
flexible learning spaces, a new administration area, 
performing arts space, special education facility and a 
covered outdoor learning area and recreation space. 
The new school will have capacity for 1500 students.

Progress summary

Works to upgrade Picton High School are 
progressing, with demolition now complete and bulk 
earth works nearing completion for this stage of the 
project. The next steps in the project are to install the 
tower crane on site and commence concrete and 
steel structural works.
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Tower crane installation

In the coming weeks a tower crane will be established 
on the Picton High School construction site as part 
of the school upgrade. The tower crane will assist in 
construction works and with the movement of materials 
on site.

Appropriate controls and monitoring measures will be 
in place for the duration of the time the crane is on site. 
Crane loads are restricted to lifting within the perimeter 
of the construction site and no loads will be lifted over 
residential or public areas.

The safety of students, staff, neighbours and the 
community remains the highest priority at all times.

Wonga Road works

The previously postponed works to install a new 
roundabout in Wonga Road are still scheduled to occur 
during the redevelopment of the school. The works were 
previously put on hold due to unexpected in ground 
finds, and the project is working with other agencies to 
progress these works.

The school community, neighbours and local businesses 
will be regularly informed about the progress of these 
works, with more detailed information to be provided 
prior to commencement. 

Stay updated

We will continue to share construction updates and 
project information with the community as the project 
progresses. You can stay updated on the project through 
our website and you can get in touch with us using the 
contact details provided.

Project timeline

Planning approval 
received

December 2018

Completion of 
temporary school

January 2019

Earthworks and in 
ground works

September – 
November 2019

Tower crane 
operational

December 2019

Steel structural 
works commence

Early 2020

Redevelopment 
complete and new 
school operational

2022

We are here

For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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